
 
 
W2D2 Memo 2         02 November 2022 

 
Hello W2D2 participating teachers, 
 
If you are getting this by direct email then this Memo can be taken as a confirmation of your 
registration. Also, our registered moderators are in Cc – hello and thank you to them!  
 
Let's go right to the latest information: 

• We are one week and one day from the big day! 
• If you are new to W2D2, you might want to take a look at our previous Memos (0, 0.5, and 1) on 

the W2D2 website near the bottom of the Home page under “Messages for group leaders…”. 
• The Videoconferences page will be available on the W2D2 website by Friday. We hope to 

release a preliminary schedule of videoconferences sometime tomorrow. 
• As you know, our main videoconference client for W2D2 is Zoom. If you indicated you cannot 

use Zoom in the registration, we will contact you. 
• If you signed up for a different videoconference client than Zoom or Google Meet, or if the test 

times given cannot work for you, please contact me. 
• Some people have asked about videoconferences. These take 30 minutes and focus on the 

results in the Worldwide Google Sheet. A basic videoconference plan is reproduced below. 

• We currently have 75 separate registrations for World Wide Data Day. Most are from schools 
but some are also from university students.  

The next Memo is scheduled for Friday 04 November. 
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 
 

 
 
 
 

https://quarknet.org/content/world-wide-data-day

